
From: KnowWho Auto Mailer
Sent: 1/9/2016 8:06:20 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Thank you for standing up to the DOE about Nuclear Waste in South Carolina

Dear Gov. Nikki R. Haley, 

As a citizen of South Carolina, I want to thank you for taking a strong stand against the 
Department of Energy plan to bring more plutonium to our state.  Enough is enough!  South 
Carolina should not be a dump for the world's toxic waste. 

In addition, I urge you to push for the closure of the MOX facility at SRS.  Years behind 
schedule, the project is billions of dollars over budget-a waste of taxpayers' money.

Thank you for your leadership on this very important issue! 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Constance Kenny 
1002 North Main Street 
Greenville, SC 29609-
gmankennyco@peoplepc.com 
8642327111


